
From: Vandenbranden, Jean Pierre 
To: 'info@lagreca-dmc.com' 
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2003 1:24 PM 
Subject: MAXELL-INCENTIVE 
 

Dear all,  

Many thanks for a great organisation & a fantastic incentive.  
One of the best we did together with Thailand last year.  
If you have some ideas for next year, please let me know.(another island or even country)  

Best regards  

Jean-Pierre Vandenbranden  
Broadcast Sales Agent  
0497/452043  


